
 

 
 

FAMU ANNOUNCES THE 2024 INAUGURAL COHORT  
TRELLIS FUND FELLOWS 

 
Graduate students from five 1890 Land Grant Universities have been selected for the first cohort of the Feed the Future 
Innovation Lab for Horticulture-funded Trellis Fund Fellowship Program (TFFP) led by Florida A&M University’s Office of 
International Agriculture. This 2024 cohort of Trellis Fund Fellows will be engaged in the Horticulture Innovation Lab’s 
locally-led research projects based in East and West Africa, Central America, and South Asia. 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beatrice Obungu, MS Student 
Entomology - FAMU 

 

Joshua Asiamah, MS Student
Molecular & Cell Biology - LU 

Kiara L. Ivy, MS Student 
Entomology - FAMU 

 

Peter Owolabi, MS Student 
Sustainable Agri - LU 

William Larbi, MS Student 
Sustainable Agriculture - LU 

 

Erasmus Aduteye, PhD Student 
Food & Agri Sciences - UMES 

Josephine Nyame, MS Student 
Agri & Resource Econ - TU 

Jacob B. Annan, PhD Student 
Urban For, Env & Nat Sci - SU 

 

Tseganesh Sete, MS Student 
Food and Agri Sci - UMES 


